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8th December 2023 

Christmas Party 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

The children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes will be having their 

Christmas Party on Wednesday 20th December. 

 

We would love your child to come to school dressed in party clothes for the 

day. We will provide a snack and a drink for the children so they don’t need to 

bring anything else in. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Warmest wishes, 

 

EYFS and KS1 staff 

 

 

 


